
Missions Friendship Tea: April 22 
Cross Keys Church Missions is springing forward with our annual spring Friendship Tea. We are 
looking forward to warmer weather and, dare we say it, flip-flop time! You’ll have to come to see 
what we mean.  Join us on Saturday, April 22, 2017 in Faith Hall from 2:00-4:00 pm. To Host a 
table, or purchase tickets ($12 each), see Dawn Jennings or Karen Johnson.  The Spring Tea is a 
special time to share with Mothers, Daughters, Friends and Faith Sisters.  Please join us for this 
full program that includes great inspiration and fellowship, specialty sandwiches, scones, desserts 
and, of course, tea!  Your continued support is what helps to bring the hope of Jesus Christ to 
many places in our communities and world.  
 


